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I am writing to express my extreme disatisfaction with this proposed bill.  By its mere
title, the intent is to deceive both fellow legislators and Maine's citizens into thinking 
it is a good thing.  Nothing in this bill makes sense. No reasonable person with any 
moral fiber at all could think this proposed legislation is a good idea.  Not only does it
propose taxpayer funded sexual mutilation, it allows for kidnapping of children by the
State and takes away parental rights. It proposes that "gender affirming health care" 
(another name for sexual mutilation by a "physician" to a boy or girl that has been 
brainwashed into thinking they are the opposite sex) and reproductive health care 
(abortion) be legal rights, and would make interferring with these proposed "rights" 
against state policy and thus against State law.  It calls these activities "Legally 
Protected Healthcare Activity" which is simply more deceptive advertising. The 
legislators proposing bills like this need to be expelled from the legislature at the very 
least, but more severe punishment is warranted. How about brain transplants? I have a
friend that used to work on cars that might be good at providing those services...We 
need to stop this insanity now!!!
John Devin
Dixmont, Maine


